————— Original Message-----

From: Daryl Frisbie [
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2011 12:13 PM

To: Rep. Wes Keller

Subject: Thank you

Representative Keller,

Understand that if schools had been teaching our nations founding principles and
the fact that our Constitution is the Supreme Law, our nation would not be in the
mess we are currently in. Progressives have taken hold of our educational system
and have minimized the importance of anything that can be used against them (i.e.
Founding principles and the Constitution). If fact, using the Constitution to
argue against the Progressive agenda is seen as silly and only something a
radical would do. Well, I'm not a radical, I'm a Government teacher that teaches
the truth. 1In response to your colleagues'

concerns that this is an unfunded mandate, tell them that a good government
teacher only needs copies of the founding documents...all of which can be found
free online. I would also give the State all my assessments...free!

Bottom line, you're doing a great thing for Alaskan students and the future of
our nation...don't let progressives, legislators and educators, use fake costs
and other abstractions to kill this bill. This needs to be simple...teachers
need to teach the truth using the founding documents as the primary resources.
Use those same founding documents to set the standards and build the
assessments...a simple task. This is knowledge I wish all Americans had.

On another note

Thank you for your efforts--
Daryl Frisbie

Tri-Valley School
Healy, AK



